
GUIDELINES COORDINATOR 

Having been voted in during Fall Assembly I have only been serving for about 6 
months. In this time, I have asked each of the members of the AWSC 
committee to review our current guidelines and suggest areas that need to be 
look at by this committee. 

We received a request to look at the “Hosting Al-Anon/Alateen Area 
Assemblies and Conventions”. The guidelines committee met, via zoom, and 
felt that there were plenty of good guidelines within this section, but there are 
also opportunities to do better.  At this assembly we will be discussing one of 
the things that the committee felt needed to be reinforced – Announcing the 
location of the Assemblies one year in advance. 

We are also focusing on (within this guideline) ensuring that that we define the 
role and responsibilities of how the Alt. Delegate fits into the Host 
Committees. We will be suggesting minor changes to the sentence structure 
of a few paragraphs in this section of the guidelines. 

We will be reaching out to members of the AWSC that are leading committees 
or on thought/Task force groups to make coordinated efforts to ensure within 
the guidelines that Delegates Day and UTAC do not cross over each other. 

We will be updating the guidelines for UTAC and USAW as the task forces 
bring them to the assembly for vote. *We will update the status of USAW to 
show that it is no longer in a trial period. 

At this time, I want to thank the committee members that are involved. Each 
brings value and insight that others may or may not have considered.  

Sheri H – Guidelines Coordinator 

 

 

 


